
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                  Priests: Fr. Roy Karakkattu & Fr. Kenneth Payne  

Deacon: David Curtis 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518. 
 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Maryim Shearer: 07521565988 

                                                           Nineteenth Sunday of the Year, 7th August 2022 Year C 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat   6th Aug       5.00pm      (Vigil Mass)    

Sun  7th Aug       8.00am      Latin Mass 

                              9.30am     (Parish Mass) 

Mon 8th Aug      9.30am      (St. Dominic)  

Tue   9th Aug      9.30am      (St. Teresa Benedicta of the Cross) 

Thu  11th Aug   9.30am      (St. Claire) 

Fri    12th Aug     7.00pm      Feria   

Sat   6th Aug        6.15pm       (Vigil Mass) 

Sun  7th Aug        11.00am   

Wed 10th Aug     9.30am      (St. Lawrence, Deacon & Martyr) 

Fri   12th Aug       9.30am        Feria      

 

Benediction: Friday 6.30pm    Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Wednesday & Friday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Bridget McNamara RIP), Sun (Maureen 

Linda Kudsee RIP), Mon (Peter Jarvis RIP), Tue (Billy Kingston 

RIP) 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Parish) Sun (Eamon Hillan RIP), Tue 
(Mary Dias), Wed (James & Bridget Heneghan RIP) 

Parish Volunteers Gathering: Our Parish Volunteers 
gathering is on this Sunday 7th August 1.00pm at St. Aidan’s 
Hall.  Those who have received the invitation and responded, 
kindly arrive at the venue at 1.00pm. Please do not hesitate to 
give a helping hand to Deirdre Lay and her team for any work.   
 
Final Call for Parish BBQ: The BBQ at Our Lady’s Parish will 
be on Sunday 14 August from 3.00pm till 6.pm in the garden 
at the rear of the Church. Parking in the school car park or in 
Clifton Road. The cost will be £10 per adult- children free. If 
you are planning to attend, please enter your name on the list 
in the Church porch. This is the final call so that the organisers 
can buy the right amount of food and drink. Setting up will be 
on Saturday morning 13 August from 10.30 and any help 
would be welcome. There is a need for two more gas 
barbeques and if anyone can help, please call Peter 
McLoughlin on 07710819328. The Barbeque is an 
opportunity for Parishioners from Our Lady’s and St Aidan’s 
and from the Saturday and Sunday Masses to enjoy each 
other’s Company. I look forward to welcoming you and hope 
the weather will be wonderful so sun cream and hats will be 
needed! 
 
Catechist Meeting: There will be a meeting for the catechists 
from St. Aidan’s on Monday 8th August 7.00pm at Our Lady’s 
presbytery. It is to discuss and plan for the First Communion 
Programme in 2022-23. I request all the catechists from St. 
Aidan’s to attend the meeting.  
 
Can You Volunteer? St. Aidan needs volunteers to join the 
Rota for coffee after 11.00 am Mass on Sunday. We only have 3 
teams now and ideally, we would like 5 teams. This would ease 
their burden and give them sufficient break. I appeal to your 
good will and request you to come forward. You could either 
tell me or inform Deirdre Lay. Her contact is 07802769184 
  
No Wednesday Evening Mass at St. Aidan’s: Please note that 
Fr. Ken will be celebrating the weekday Masses at 9.30 am 
hereafter. I will be doing the Friday Benediction and Mass 
once I am off with my crutches and boot. Thank you, Fr. Ken, 
and Deacon John for the timely support.    
  

Rome following St Ignatius: 1-7 October 2023: Many places 
on our Pilgrimage have been booked.  The invitation is now 
being extended more widely so, if you're interested, don't delay, 
contact Joanna Hale at jchale@earthling.net or via the Parish 
Secretary for full details.  Please also send Anthony your 
completed booking form (page 4 of the attached details). Joanna 
writes, “I currently have 15 people who have said they'd like to 
come.  I sent emails to local people who've previously joined my 
pilgrimage groups yesterday.  Some have come back with a quick 
'no, thank you', but I hope that others are considering it.  To have 
a group of 20 we may need as many as 30 bookings as time and 
age take their toll!” Kindly make your bookings at the earliest.  
 
Support our Local Food Bank: It would be helpful, if only small 
packets, tins and cartons are donated, as they can easily be 
carried and reach more families. 
Requirements for this week are sponge puddings, tinned 
spaghetti bolognaise, tinned ravioli and small packets of soap 
powder. With thanks for your generosity. 
 
New Safeguarding Representative for Our Lady’s: I am very 
pleased to inform you that we have a new Safeguarding Rep. for 
Our Lady’s.  She is Maryim Shearer. We have been looking for a 
year for the suitable and qualified person to do this service for 
us, and I am extremely grateful to Maryim for volunteering. 
Thanks to Danielle and Eileen Williams for the support.  
 
St. Aidan’s Finance Committee Meeting: There will be a 
meeting of the finance committee on Wednesday 10th August at 
Our Lady’s, 7.00pm.  
 
 
 

Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £512.10               St. Aidan’s: £339.59                    Thank You  
  

mailto:jchale@earthling.net

